
From:  Paul Jackson 
To: dc@ryedale.gov.uk 
Date:  01/05/2009 16:06 
Subject:  09/00227/FUL; West Mill House, Stittenham 
Attachments: 0801111FUL. West Mill House, Stittenham.rtf 
 
The comments I submitted on the previous application on this site (08/01111/FUL) still stand (see 
attachment) and I would wish them to be considered in the determination of this application also: 
 
- The issues I raised in Points 2, 3, and 4 remain unaltered for this application. 
 
- With regard to Point 1, should Consent be granted then the Local Planning Authority will presumably 
wish to place a Condition on the use of the annex, to restrict occupation to the Applicant's family. Being 
physically separated from the main dwelling by a considerable distance obviously raises concerns that the 
'annex' could be sold as a separate dwelling at some point in the future. 
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